
September 2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the new school yearl I'm thrilled to have your child in my classroom this year and
look forward to getting to know you and your child better. Together, we'll form a productive

partnership to ensure your child achieves their highest potential and all of their learning goals.

I'm looking forward to a year filled with challenges and excitement. I will provide more

information about classroom instruction and policies during Open House.. In order to support

your child's leaming, I ask that you ensure that your child:

• arrives at school each day on time and ready to leam.

e completes all homework assignments on time.

e shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of and involved in the leaming

process..

In order to accomplish all of our teaming goals this year, there are some school supplies your

child will need. There is a 1st grade supply list on the WS Mount School section of the district
website. Please label your child's binder, markert crayont pencil packages, and scissors with

their name. Pencils and binders should arrive on the first day. You may choose to bring in the
other supplies over the course of the first three days of school.

We will also have a daily healthy snack time in class. Snacks must be NUT FREE! Please

make sure your child knows what is to be eaten for snack and lunch. Label atl lunch boxes and

bags,please.

If you have any questions or concerns about any part of the school year don't hesitate to ask

me! Please reach out to me either by email at llachIer@3vilIagecsd.org, or by phone at (631)
730 - 4300.

Let's work together to make this the best school year for your child. In the meantime, I hope you

are enjoying this summer season together!

Sincerely,

Ms. Lisa Lachler




